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UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

Memorandum
DATE: March 20, 1980

T0 Director, Supply Service (134)

FROM Deputy ACMD for Research and Development (15A)

suBJ: Contract No. V101034)P-705

1. Contract No. V101(134)P-705 issued to the University of Nebraska-
Lincoln under obligation no. S90068 for. $10,000 was exceeded by $6,500.

2. This error was due to originally believing that 20 samples were all
that were going to be available. An additional 13 samples were obtained
and sent for analysis. This was done in order to obtain more reliable
results and establish a broader base. Prior approval for increasing the
contract was not obtained due to unfamiliarity with VA contract procedures
by the person collecting these samples.

3. I am requesting the contract be increased at this time to cover these
additional samples. This will be charged to obligation no. S90068.

LAWRENCE B. HOBSON, M.D., Ph.D.
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